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Dear Parents / Carers 

Year 5 

Your child has been sent home with two booklets: one for Maths and another 
one for Spelling / Grammar. 

These are the new homework booklets.  Each week, your child will need to 
complete ONE page in the Maths booklet (the book is divided in sections and 
tests), ie. your child will complete Section 1 Test 1, and the following week 
Section 1 Test 2, etc. 

For the Spelling / Grammar booklet, it is exactly the same where your child 
should complete ONE page. 

These booklets are designed to last all year with one section per week. 

The Maths booklet does not follow the topics covered in class but have been 
designed to support your child with basic skills reinforcing the four operations 
and their applications in various forms. 

We hope that you will support us in helping your child making sure that both 
booklets are completed weekly and returned in due course to be marked and 
returned. 

We thank you in advance for your continuous help and support. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs. Joyce & Mrs. Scholey 

Year 5 Class Teachers 
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